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YEAR 7 FUN

This week while other year groups went to camp, Year 7 stayed at school and
participated in a non-camp program. We wore mufti and had fun activities everyday for three
days! The purpose of this program was to help us settle into high school while getting to know the
people in our Pastoral Care groups. Each day we had morning devotions about grace, mercy,
Christ's body and more. We learnt how to organise homework so it can be completed in time, how
to be organized in class, how to write formal letters and how to be safe online. My favorite day
was Wednesday, because there was an activity called minute to win it where students got to
participate in. The games included, picking up M&Ms with chopsticks, an egg and spoon race, but
instead of an egg, it was a ping pong ball. There were also inflatables and a barbeque where
every student got a sausage sizzle. At the end of the day, we got ice blocks to cool us off.
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Joyce W
Year 7 Student

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 2 of 2



	IMG_2464 copy.JPG

